
From: Jade Low   
Sent: 28 December 2024 19:36 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning Application - 2024/5347/T 

 

To: Planning Trees, 5 Pancras Square, London N1C 4AG Ref: 2024/5347/T 

 

Dear Planning Team   

 

I am a resident of Flat 2, 178 Camden Road (the site on which the Tree of Heaven) is planted 
on. Despite the tree being on our property - I don't think any residents of 178 Camden Road 
have submitted a response yet - we expect to do so in the coming few days.  

 

I strongly disagree with the planning application submitted by 180 Camden Road to fell the 
Tree of Heaven - this tree is of similar age to the property, and I am worried that felling of 
the property will cause grave issues with ground heave and mean that both 176 and 178 
(which are the same structure) to have foundation issues.  

 

I strongly disagree with the proposal to fell the tree - and agree with similar responses 
submitted by my neighbours that felling the tree would cause further subsidence.  

 

Kind regards 

Jade  

 


